From: Lewin, Jonathan H. [mailto:Jonathan.Lewin@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, June 04, 2018 8:32 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Chicago PD + Harvard Session

Hello Rich-

I completed this travel and participated in the Chicago-New York-Los Angeles Police presentation and panel.

Best,

Jonathan

Jonathan H. Lewin
Chief
Chicago Police Department
